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MBA PROGRAM MOVES CLOSER TO BEING APPROVED

LSSU STUDENTS ATTEND DETROIT ECONOMIC CLUB MEETING/LECTURE

                        

 



SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED FOR 2023-24 ACADEMIC YEAR

CONGRATULATIONS DECEMBER GRADUATES!!

LSB FACULTY AND STUDENT UPDATES



● Artsiom (Artie) Barshchou, a graduating senior in the Business Administration-International Business 

program, recently completed an “Economic Impact Study” for the Great Lakes Boat Building School in Cedarville, 

MI.  Artie started the study in the summer of 2023 and handed the study over to GLBB in November 2023.

The primary objective of the study is to comprehensively examine the economic advantages and contributions

of GLBBS to the local community.  

● Gleb Baumann and Jayda Williams, both accounting majors, attended the Institute of Management

Accountants Student Leadership Conference Conference in Detroit on November 9-11.

● Bob Doyle, Michigan Association of Certified Public Accountants (MICPA) President and CEO, visited LSSU’s

campus as part of MICPA’s On the Road tour on October 25.  Through Mr. Doyle’s presentation and the

reception that followed, LSB accounting students learned about current issues, trends and opportunities

impacting the accounting profession and networked with local Certified Public Accountants.

● Senator John Damoose was a guest lecturer on Friday, December 1 for the MGMT365 – Human Resource

Management class.  Senator Damoose discussed the differences between staffing in the political world as opposed 

to the public and private sectors.  

● Dr. Koral Fritz attended the State Bar of Michigan’s Annual Law Conference on Mackinac Island in October.

● Cannabis Studies Club (CSC) hosted a number of guest lectures during club meetings with industry 

professionals, started a podcast, and continues to support the campus community with bake sales and 

merchandise orders.  CSC also hosted six yoga classes this semester for the campus community.

● Cannabis Studies Club members attended MJBizCon in Las Vegas for the second year and made fantastic

connections to help support our program and their futures.  LSSU students in attendance were:  Alex Eckman,

Isaac Fitzpatrick, Michael Hole, Aidan Lesnock, Brooklyn Patchin, Keidran Rice, Jackson Rund, Mackenzie

Stockwell, Nick Tilley, Gavin Trom and Benjamin Zallen.

                 

                                                                                           


